
Notice of Public Hearing 
 
The Hawaii Housing Finance and Development Corporation (HHFDC), State of 
Hawaii, will hold a statewide public hearing to accept comments on the existing 
Qualified Allocation Plan (QAP) of the Low-Income Housing Tax Credit Program 
(LIHTC), and proposed amendments. 
 

Toll-free Call in Number:  (808) 587-0619 
 

Date:  Friday, October 25, 2024 
Time:  10:30 a.m. HST 
Place: Hawaii Housing Finance and  

Development Corporation, Boardroom  
677 Queen Street, Suite 300 
Honolulu, Hawaii  96813 
 

The proposed QAP is to be effective for 2025. 
 
All interested persons are invited to attend the hearing and to state their views 
relative to the QAP, either orally or in writing.  Those wishing to comment on the 
QAP during the conference call, are requested to give prior notice to HHFDC by 
sending an email to hhfdcapplications@hawaii.gov no later than 4:30 PM HST 
the day before the hearing.  HHFDC reserves the right to limit comments to 10 
minutes per commentator.  Those wishing to submit written comments should do 
so by sending them to the Hawaii Housing Finance and Development 
Corporation at the email address shown above. 

 
A copy of the QAP with the proposed amendments is available for review on the 
HHFDC website at https://dbedt.hawaii.gov/hhfdc/2025-hhfdc-qualified-
application-plan-qap-landing-page. 
 
If access or communication assistance and/or services (e.g., large print, taped 
materials, sign language interpreter, or translator) are required to participate in 
this public hearing, please contact the HHFDC’s Departmental Personnel Office 
at (808) 587-0501, by email at hhfdchr@hawaii.gov , or by written request at least 
ten (10) business days before the meeting.  Prompt requests help to ensure the 
availability of appropriate accommodations. 
 
 
Hawaii Housing Finance and Development Corporation 
Dean Minakami 
Executive Director 
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